
 

Authorised for release by the Board of 

Millennium Services Group Limited. 

205-211 Forster Rd Mount Waverley Victoria 3149 

ASX Announcement 

Millennium Services Group Limited (ASX: MIL) 

7 November 2022 

SOLID SALES START TO 2023 

 

Millennium Services Group (ASX:MIL) is pleased to announce that it has recently been 

successful in winning several new long-term contracts including a major contract for cleaning 

of 23 retail assets and 7 commercial assets for ISPT. 

ISPT is an Australian property fund manager, with $22.2 billion of funds under management 

through investments in office, retail, industrial and residential properties. 

The new ISPT contract, commencing 1 December 2022, will see Millennium providing cleaning 

services at sites in Australian Capital Territory, New South Wales, Queensland, Victoria, and 

South Australia for the next four years (+ 2-year option).   

Since the start of the 2023 financial year, in addition to ISPT, Millennium has also secured 

significant new contracts including (but not limited to); cleaning services for Newcastle Airport, 

cleaning for 13 sites for JVL Investment Group in Queensland and significant bolstering of our 

retail cleaning contracts in New Zealand.   

The combined value of these new contracts is approximately $20m per annum, further 

strengthening Millennium’s stable and long-term contract book 

Millennium will continue to strive to deliver exceptional customer service and value to clients, 

while at the same time driving sustainable growth for the Company and our shareholders. 
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